
Thank you to the Deer Lake Members that came out and participated in the
Happy Hour at the Starkey cabin this past Saturday. It was great to have the
opportunity to chat with members I have never met before along with catching
up with those I hadn't seen for a while. This event had close to 30 attendees.
It was great to see all these fun smiling faces!!

A very special thanks is also in order for our hosts, Robert and Rosie Starkey.
Thank you for opening your cabin to us so we could all gather as a
community. The food you provided was wonderful and the hospitality was
amazing!

If you haven't come to a DLA event this summer, you still have an opportunity
to participate at the Flag Raising Ceremony and the Labor Day Picnic. There
are tentative plans to have events in late September/early October as well,
details will be forthcoming if they come to fruition. If you also would like to
host an association event at your cabin or have ideas for future events please
let me know and we will work together to make it happen!!

Below are a few pictures of all the wonderful people that came out for Happy
Hour!

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez,
DLA Secretary
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